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10th September 2021 

 
Dear Parents 

 

Owls and Swans Trip to London 
 

We are delighted to announce that we have rearranged the theatre trip to London to see 
‘Cinderella the musical’ on Wednesday 29th September 2021.  

 
Our intention is to leave school shortly after registration and travel by coach to Greenwich 

Park, where we will visit the maritime museum and have lunch. We will then get back onto 

the coach and make our way to the theatre for a 3pm performance.  
 

When the performance has finished, we will travel straight back to school and expect to 
arrive for approximately 7.30pm.   

 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform, however they can wear shoes or 
trainers that are suitable for walking, plus sun hats, waterproofs (weather dependent). Please 

apply sun cream before school or send it with them – but they must be able to apply it 
themselves.  They will need a packed lunch, drinks and any snacks you wish to send (please 

avoid fizzy drinks and no ‘nut’ products).  We won’t be eating any snacks on the coach or in 

the theatre and we won’t be stopping at McDonalds on the way home.    
 

The cost for this trip (which has been subsidised through a kind donation) will be £35.00.  
This will be available on Parent Mail from 9am on Monday 13th September. If you do not 

wish your child to attend please could you let us know as soon as possible. 
Alternative arrangements will be made for your child – but they will be required to attend 

school that day.  

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 
Kind regards,  

 

 
 

Mrs Bilner 
Headteacher.  

http://www.stratfordstmaryprimary.co.uk/

